
From: Mark MacKenzie [mailto:mark2641@gmail.com]  

Sent: July-11-16 8:28 PM 
To: Mark MacKenzie; Bill White 

Subject: Re: FW: The Corporation of the Town of Minto Baitfishing By-law Review 

 

THANK-YOU FOR THE UPDATE AND KEEPING ME INFORMED. PLEASE PASS THIS 

MESSAGE ON TO COUNCIL..THANKS 

BEING CONCERNED AND PASSIONATE ON THIS MATTER, I MUST COMMENT 

AGAIN AND TRY FOR A POSITIVE RESULT. 

 

 VERY DISAPPOINTED IN COUNCIL'S DECISION TO REPEAL THE TRESPASS BY-

LAW REGARDING THE BAIT HARVEST INDUSTRY.  MANY RESIDENTS WILL BE 

ASKING WHY NO ONE ON COUNCIL WANTS TO PROTECT THE ECO-SYSTEM 

THROUGH ENACTING AND  ENFORCING A SIMPLE TRESPASS BY-LAW. COUNCIL 

IS IN POWER TO PROTECT OUR INTERESTS NO MATTER HOW TRIVIAL IT SEEMS 

TO THEM. 

 RESIDENTS HAVE THEIR OWN RIGHTS TO ENACT TRESPASSING VIOLATIONS 

AND WHY DOESN'T COUNCIL WANT MUNICIPAL PROPERTY PROTECTED. WHAT A 

VOTE OF NON-CONFIDENCE YOU ARE TAKING.  THE BYLAW CAN BE ENFORCED 

EVEN THOUGH IT DOES NOT SEEM THAT IMPORTANT TO COUNCIL.    

YOU HAVE MANY, MANY  BY-LAWS THAT MAY FIT THE SAME LEVEL OF 

IMPORTANCE. IT'S A CHANCE TO SPEAK OUT AND TAKE A STAND TO REINFORCE 

THEIR ELECTED POSITION ON AN ISSUE THAT WILL CONTINUE TO EFFECT OUR 

ENVIRONMENT.  

WHAT IS THE NEGATIVE IMPACT HERE BY NOT ENFORCING THE BY-

LAW?  THERE IS ALWAYS PRAISE IN DOING THE RIGHT THING! TAKE THE TIME 

TO UNDERSTAND THIS MATTER CAREFULLY. OTHER MUNICIPALITIES AND 

PROVINCES CAN'T BE WRONG.......         
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